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This week we: 

 Practiced finding our names and started signing in with a 

pull down line under the first letter in their name 

 Started Show and Share 

 Reviewed the rules for circle time, lining up, recess… 

 Started having a Child of the day!  and Caboose (student 

helpers) 

 Read several books about making friends and how friends 

help each other / The Little Red Hen  

 Another book the kids enjoyed was “Pete the Cat” look for 

it at the library!! 

 Practiced Circle and Oval shapes 

 

 

Next Week: 
 Show and Share:  Please send a picture of your family or draw 

one for your child to share with the class and fill out the “My 

first day of PRESCHOOL” paper included with this newsletter  

Thank you!!  

 

At Home: 

 Help your child find the first letter in their name on a cereal box 

or in the newspaper.  Have them circle it. 

 Find something that is an “Oval” shape.  (like an egg or balloon) 

 Take a walk and explore what is living in or on a tree near your 

house.  Draw a picture of it and label what it is  Have fun 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Mrs. Gard 


